Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Credit Card spending
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:


I am writing to you to request spending on Leicester City Council credit cards for the financial year April 2014, through to April 2015.

A previous request of the same nature was sent at an earlier date, which I received a response to. However, further to this- I would like to request a full breakdown of the spending.

Please find the relevant information attached.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

